
LEGAL NOTICE 

The Delaware County Board of Elections will resume the November 23, 2020 
Election Board meeting at 5:15pm on November 24, 2020 in County Council 
Meeting Room to certify the election results of the 165th Legislative House 
District.   
Due to COVID 19 safety protocols the general public may view the live 
streamed meeting via othe following link:  

https://delcopa.gov/vote/index.html  

Residents can email their public comment. Public comments must be submitted with 
the same information that is requested at a public meeting including the person’s 
name and address. Emails can be sent immediately 
to: ElectionBoardMembers@co.delaware.pa.us 
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